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Andrew S. Berns Quoted In Forbes Article, "Trump Labor
Department Pushes Quick-Boiling Independent
Contractor Rule that the White House Has Left on
Simmer"

As published in Forbes.com

By Erik Sherman

Andy Berns, who represents both companies and independent contractors, is quoted in a December

29 Forbes article titled "Trump Labor Department Pushes Quick-Boiling Independent Contractor Rule

that the White House Has Left on Simmer" regarding how workers can be classified as independent

contractors or employees, and the legislative debates across the country on this topic.

Click here to view the full article.
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